From: CityClerk

To: Beattie, Kelly
Subject: FW: Transportation Commission Resignation
Date: Friday, February 22, 2019 9:50:15 AM

From: Cyrus Naheedy <} >

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 9:36 AM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>

Cc: Coleman, Kayla <KColeman@aZ2gov.org>; CityClerk <CityClerk@a2gov.org>
Subject: Transportation Commission Resignation

Dear Mayor Taylor,

I am writing to formally submit my resignation from the Transportation Commission. Starting
on March 18 I will be joining the City of Ann Arbor as a Transportation Engineer, so I can no
longer serve in my current capacity on the commission.

I would like to thank you for providing the opportunity to serve on the Transportation
Commission these past two years. It has been an honor to serve with the other dedicated
members of the commission and to work with city staff on a number of transportation projects
and 1ssues. I look forward to continuing and building off of that work in my new role.

Regards,

Cius Naheedy





